
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 4/13/2018 4:21:46 PM
Subject: *** Service Notification UPDATE *** - Digital Cable Television Network

 
 
Legislative Services has confirmed that the Spectrum / Time Warner issues have been resolved.  Should you 
encounter further issues, please contact the Service Desk via email at LSA@scstatehouse.gov or phone at 
2-4420.
 
Legislative Services Agency
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